
November 11th, 2022 
 
Linda C. Bridwell, Executive Director  
KY Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
Office of the Attorney General 
Consumer Protection Division 
1024 Capital Center Drive, Suite 200 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
RE: Formal Application for Revision of Meter Connection/Tap-On Charge. 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
This application is to revise the meter tap on charge for Cawood Water District (District).  Attached is 
the legal notice, cost justification forms and supporting documentation. 
 
This filing is not part of a general rate case.  The District can no longer absorb increased costs 
attributable to due new meter connections.  The customers affected by this increase will be the 
customers that cause the District to incur the additional cost.  The Board approved the tap fee 
increase at the November 8th, 2022, Board Meeting.  The new charges will take effect for services 
rendered after December 16th, 2022. 
 
The District has previously filed income statements and balance sheets with the Public Service 
Commission that are currently on file with the Commission. 
 
The District has published the public notice in the Harlan Enterprise.  A copy of the affidavit will be 
forwarded to the Public Service Commission. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mr. Ronnie Williams 
General Manager 


